
Thursday, June 21, 2007  

Opening Sustrans route extension Wetherby to Thorp Arch 
 

 
 
Bill and Gia represented Wheel Easy! and Harrogate Cycle Group at the official opening of the 
new section of National Cycle Route 66, the Wetherby to Thorp Arch railway path. John 
Grimshaw, Chief Exec of Sustrans was there welcoming everyone including about 80 children on 
their bikes. The rain held off long enough for the ride from Wetherby to Thorp Arch and the 
deputy leader of Leeds City Council (who have supported the project) cut the tape. Do try to use 
this new section which will remind you of the excellence of Sustrans and of what can be 
achieved with the help of the local authority and willing landowners, who also attended the 
opening. Nidd Gorge to Ripley is our goal, keep up with the lobbying. GM

 



 

 

 


